
         COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 20 September 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions here: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

REQUESTS FOR TENDER

Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RFT/369 – Koonwarra Landfill Cell 5 
Construction. 
Tender closes Tuesday 29 August 2023 at 2.00pm 
AEST.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

COMMUNITY GRANTS 

Applications for the first round of Community 
Grants will be closing Thursday 31 August. As 
time to apply draws to an end, be sure to submit 
your application for a chance to make an impact 
in our community. For more information or to 
apply, please go to: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/grants

ARTCUBES EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

South Gippsland Shire Council invites Expressions 
of Interest from local town and community groups 
to host the ArtCubes next year.

The dates available during 2024 are:

•	 29 April to 29 July (EOIs due 25 August).

•	 29 July to 28 October.

•	 28 October to 28 January (2025).

Aligning the ArtCubes exhibition with an event or 
town activity is encouraged.

To find out more or to submit an Expression of 
Interest, please visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/artcubes

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Kindergarten 2024
Council is thrilled to announce that 100 
percent of kindergarten applicants for 
2024 have successful secured their first 
preference placements. 

Early childhood learning contributes 
significantly to a child’s cognitive, social, 
emotional and physical development. 
The experiences and skills gained 
during these foundational years serve 
as building blocks for academic 
success and personal growth. As well 
as promoting the healthy development 
of children, early childhood learning 
can also play a vital role in identifying 
development issues early so that families 
can seek intervention and nurture the 
long term health and wellbeing of their 
child. 

South Gippsland is pleased that parents 
and carers in our community are 

committed to early childhood education 
and the pivotal role it plays in shaping a 
child’s future.

This year, Council received over 500 
kindergarten offers for three and 
four-year-old kindergarten. This is a 
great result and is a testament to our 
community’s collective commitment to 
ensure that each child within the Shire 
has an educational journey that begins 
with the best possible foundations. 
Council would like to emphasise that it is 
not to late to register for kindergarten in 
2024 for children born in 2019 and 2020. 

To register please go to:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
centralenrolment  
or call Council on 5662 9200. 

South Gippsland Shire Council is thrilled that 
Adam Liaw and Poh Ling Yeow have fi lmed an 
episode of their program ‘Great Australian Bites’ 
at Coal Creek Community Park and Museum.

The new serise follows the dynamic duo across 
the country to discover the cuisine behind 
Australian culture. 

To watch Adam and Poh’s adventures in the 
region, tune in to SBS on Tuesday 22 August or 
stream the episode on SBS On Demand. 

Catch up at: www.sbs.com.au/ondemand/tv-
series/adam-and-pohs-great-australian-bites

Great Australian 
Bites


